ATTENTION Retirees!

We need you to take an active part in all mobilization efforts for the Verizon
contract. We are fighting, as we always have, to protect benefits for active
members AND RETIREES.

Our active ranks are but a fraction of what they once were, they have steadily
declined as Verizon has trimmed its payroll. We need you. Contact your friends,
family and other retirees, and join the fight to save your health care. Call our
mobilizer, Shannon Opfer, to get on the volunteer list. We are not asking for a lot,
just a couple of hours here and there. It will be worth it to save you from paying
thousands of dollars towards your health care.

The company has demanded a lot of retrogressive items at the bargaining table.
Prescriptions and co-pays are a big portion of those. It shouldn’t come down to a
choice between paying for a meal or for your prescription but that could be the
case for some retirees. Now is your time to show the active members how it was
done in the past. We all walked our share of picket lines, among other things, to
get the good contracts and the benefits that we have today, but we are no longer in
a position where we can just leave it to active members.

Call Shannon now (267) 242-4379 to volunteer and find out what you can do.



